
Dear President Zuma, 

You, sir, are in a pre-eminent position to have a real 
and discrete effect on the practice of Rhino poaching. 

You hold in your very hands the power to curb and 
possibly stop poachers from killing animals who are 
only trying to do what we do:  grow up, raise 
children, and make the best of a tough life.   

This is such an important thing that you can do, and 
such a wonderful legacy to leave your country, 
Africa, and the world! 

You can increase revenue to your country by 
protecting these animals and having eco vacation 
tours and photography workshops where people 
could see the Rhino from a safe distance, and have a 
thrill of a lifetime while doing so. 

Please, Mr. President, take a moment and think:  Not 
only is this THE RIGHT THING TO DO, it can enrich 
your country and the world at large, and be a star in 
the crown of your legacy. 

Thank you for your time and attention, 

Sandi Bosley 

(via email 9/18/12) 

American ex-patriot living in Mexico  

 


